
Announcement for Tuesday, November 26, 2024 

We would like to acknowledge the traditional territory of the Tsawwassen and 
Musqueam First Nations and all of the Coast Salish peoples who have been stewards of 
this land since time immemorial. We offer respect to the elders who have gone before 
us, the indigenous peoples here today and all of us on the journey of Reconciliation.  
Enjoy this beautiful land where we live, play and learn and have we hope your week is 
going well. 

 

Attention all Ski Club Members. Please make sure you have completed the Online Emergency 
Contact Google Form ASAP. This form can be found on the Seaquam Ski Club Website. The final 
deadline to get forms into Mr. Zamar for Grouse Trip #1 is Dec 3. International Students have 
until Dec 6. 

Bhangra Try-Outs 

     Attention, Seaquam Students!     

Do you have serious Bhangra skills? Have you trained with a Bhangra academy and are ready to 

bring your expertise to the stage?                                                

Bhangra try-outs are happening on Thursday, December 5rd, at 3:00 PM in Ms. Bahia's 

room—aka Multipurpose Room! 

We’re looking for experienced dancers who are ready to showcase their talent and energy. If 

you’ve got what it takes, we want to see you there!  

This holiday season, the Seaquam Health Science Club is proud to launch their annual 

Healthy Holiday campaign, where they are collecting hygiene products for local shelter 

homes.  

From Monday, November 18th to Friday, December 13th, we are asking for donations of 

essential items such as soap, shampoo, toothbrushes, and more! 

These everyday products are important to thrive, especially for individuals and families 

facing financial hardships. You can contribute to our three-week long campaign by bringing 

hygiene supplies to the collection box at the front office.  

Help us make a meaningful impact this holiday season and support those who need it most! 

Do you like sales? This Friday only! Winter formal dance tickets are being offered at a 
discounted price!! Only $10 in the Cafeteria after the 1pm dismissal. Available for all grade 10, 
11 and 12 students. You must have your student fees paid before you can purchase your ticket. 
The winter formal will have a DJ, professional photo booth and snacks to keep you entertained 
all night! Hope to see you there.  


